
From: Yau, Alice <Alice.Yau@chicagopolice.org> 
Sent: Monday, February 5, 2024 8:38 AM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Cc: O'malley, Dana <dana.omalley@chicagopolice.org> 
Subject: Attended-Superintendent and Chief O'Malley 
  
Good Morning, Steve, 

  

Superintendent Snelling attended the following event: 

 

  

Superintendent Snelling and Chief of Staff O'Malley attended the following event: 

 

  

Please let me know if you need anything else. 

  

Alice 

  

  
Alice Yau 

Sergeant #1676 

Office of the Superintendent 

Chicago Police Department 
 


